
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

14 July 2019 

 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT BY THE HON. DATUK DR. NORAINI 

AHMAD, CHAIRPERSON OF THE PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 

COMMITTEE (PAC) CUM MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR 

PARIT SULONG REGARDING THE TABLING ON THE 

FEEDBACK OF THE PAC REPORT ON THE RM19.4 BILLION 

OUTSTANDING GST REFUND CLAIMS BY THE ROYAL 

MALAYSIAN CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT UNDER THE MINISTRY 

OF FINANCE 

 

1) The Public Accounts Committee (PAC) has agreed to table the PAC 

Report regarding the RM19.4 billion Outstanding GST Refund Claims on 

Monday, 15 July 2019. 

 

2) The decision to put forward the tabling of this report in which it was first 

scheduled to be tabled on Tuesday, 16 July 2019 is to avoid more 

misleading media reports regarding the PAC Report on the RM19.4 

billion Outstanding GST Refund Claims. 
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3) After the tabling in the Dewan Rakyat, the public may access the report 

by downloading it from the PAC website at www.parlimen.gov.my/pac on 

the same day it will be tabled. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Hon. Datuk Dr. Noraini Ahmad 

Chairperson of the Public Accounts Committee (PAC) 

Parliament of Malaysia  

 

http://www.parlimen.gov.my/pac

